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Posted Speed Limit Review 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Administration develop a detailed framework for revising posted speed 

limits on neighbourhood streets; 
2. That the Administration develop a detailed framework for revising posted speed 

limits in school and playground zones; and 
3. That the Administration report on options for addressing speeding and safety in 

areas of high concentration of seniors. 

 
History 
At the October 9, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report 
of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated October 9, 2018 was 
considered.  The attached letters with regard to the matter were also provided. 
 
Your Committee also requested that the Administration report on options for addressing 
speeding and safety in areas of high concentration of seniors.  
 
Attachment 
1. October 9, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities 
2. October 3, 2018 letter from Anthony Epp 
3. October 4, 2018 letter from Nolan Courteau 
4. October 5, 2018 letter from Walter D. Hall 
5. October 9, 2018 letter from Shawne Yonan 


